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Notice Regarding Approval of Stock Market Listing Transfer to  

the First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange 

 

mixi, Inc. ("mixi") hereby announces that it has received approval from the Tokyo Stock Exchange today, and 

will have its stock market listing transferred from the Mothers Section to the First Section of the Tokyo Stock 

Exchange on June 23, 2020. 

We would like to express our sincere appreciation to all of our shareholders and stakeholders for their great 

support. 

 

mixi Group is committed to enriching global communication through the combination of entertainment and 

technology. We will continue working towards this goal and thank you all for your continued support. 

 

For more information on the section transfer to the First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange, please refer to 

the Japan Exchange Group (JPX) website at https://www.jpx.co.jp/english/. 

 


